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Orlando, FL – On the afternoon of Sunday, November 16, 2008 an eyewitness attempted to 

report a sighting of what they believe to be that of Caylee Marie Anthony, the 3-year old 

toddler that has been missing from Orlando since June 16, 2008.  The witness first called Law 

Enforcement but after two attempts and over an hour of delays they decided to try the number 

listed on the Help Find Caylee website. The witness contacted D&A Investigations, Inc. and 

provided them with information and photographic evidence. 

The family e-mailed the information and photographic evidence to both the Orange County 

Sheriff’s Department and the Federal Bureau of Investigation. “The D&A Investigations, Inc 

“Team” is investigating the circumstances surrounding the disappearance of Caylee Marie, 

following up on all tips that come in and encourage proactive, positive participation 

“The photo and information provided by the witness was disclosed to local and national media 

outlets over a week ago and we still have all reason to hope,” said George and Cindy Anthony.  

The Help Find Caylee Search Team and Anthony Family are asking that you help us continue to 

get this photo out to your audience. 
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Anyone with information on this possible sighting of Caylee Marie or if you feel your previous 

tips were not addressed to please contact the Caylee Tip Hotline at 1-888-231-5618 or 

cayleetips@yahoo.com.  For continued search updates log onto www.helpfindcaylee.com.  
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